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TO:  Mayor & City Council 
FROM:  Mike Greene – City Administrator 
DATE:  December 16th, 2024 
RE:  Receive & File the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Audit 
 
Background Brief: The City’s Fiscal year 2023-2024 has officially been completed by Maner Costerisan. 
After the public presentation, it is customary practice to receive and file the completed audit. This will 
give staff and our auditors the ability to file the necessary documents with the state of Michigan.  
 
Previous Action: N/A 
 
Economic Impact: N/A  
 
Recommendation: It is my recommendation to receive & file the audit.    
 
Recommended Motion:  
Moved by     seconded by      to receive and file the Fiscal 
Year 2023-2024 Financial Audit.  
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